
























































From: Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD
To: "Logan_Hixon@xtoenergy.com"
Subject: Approved Request for BGT Closure Plan Only-Hun Ne Pah #1 API # 30-045-21214
Date: Tuesday, March 25, 2014 7:33:00 AM
Attachments: Approved Hun Ne Pah # 1 API 30-045-21214-3.pdf
Importance: High

Mr. Logan Hixon,
 
OCD approves closure of BGT at
 
Hun Ne Pah # 1, API # 30-045-21214.
 
llowe
 
Leonard Lowe
Environmental Engineer
[Environmental Bureau]
Oil Conservation Division/Energy Minerals and Natural Resources
 Department
1220 South St. Frances
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87004
Office: 505-476-3492
E-mail: leonard.lowe@state.nm.us
Website: http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/ocd/
 

From: Hixon, Logan [mailto:Logan_Hixon@xtoenergy.com] 
Sent: Monday, March 24, 2014 2:41 PM
To: Griswold, Jim, EMNRD
Cc: McDaniel, James; Hoekstra, Kurt; Naegele, Otto
Subject: Request for Approved BGT Closure Plan Only-Hun Ne Pah #1 (30-045-21214) Submitted
 January 9, 2009
 
Mr. Griswold
We are requesting an approved below grade tank closure plan only for the
 following site:
 
-Hun Ne Pah #1 (API 30-045-21214) located in Section 10 (E), Township 25N,
 Range 11W, San Juan County, New Mexico.
 
The plan according to our records was submitted to your office January 9, 2009.
 
This BGT is being closed due to the P&A’ing of this well site
 
Thank you for the help with this matter.
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Thank You!
XTO ENERGY INC., an ExxonMobil subsidiary
Logan Hixon | 72 Suttle Street, Suite J | Durango, CO 81303 | ph: 970-247-7708 | Cell: 505-386-
8018
Logan Hixon | 382 CR 3100 | Aztec, NM 87410 | ph: 505-333-3100 | Logan_Hixon@xtoenergy.com
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